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2006/2006 ANNUAL REPORT — CORRESPONDING SECRETARY

The Regional Clubs have been good about complying with the BCOA requirements for
submitting applications for approval of their specialties as well as their current
membership lists. I want to emphasize that the applications be submitted at least six
months prior to the event. I also want to remind clubs that the Specialty application goes
to the Corresponding Secretary and the TSE application goes to the Recording Secretary.
Jim Gibson coordinates all the data in the applications for our Calendar of Events that is
published in the BC and listed on the BCOA web site. This ensures that members are
apprised of information about each event including date, location and judge(s).

Thanks to the request of the parent clubs, the breed information flyers are again being
included with each registration packet that is sent out from AKC. There is also a
printable PDF file of each breed flyer on the AKC web site that can be downloaded and
printed for distribution at booths or events where the public is seeking information.

This year’s dues notice included a space to check if members wished to be listed for
breeder referral. There was a good response and this listing has proven to be a helpful
source for me when I am asked for breeders in a specific area.

It’s important that records on our members be current. If you have any changes in your
address, phone or email, please contact me right away. [ will note the changes and
forward the information to our corresponding secretary so that you will not have any
problems receiving club notices.

Anyone who received one of the top awards at the 2005 Specialty in Texas (Best of
Breed, Best of Opposite Sex, or an Award of Merit) is eligible to enter the 2007 Crufts
Show. The certificates were not available last year but we have them ready for
distribution to those who are interested and eligible.



